A

reed Report of Glebe School Board of Management Meeting November 2024

The Minutes of the previous meeting were taken as an accurate record of the
meeting and were signed by the Chairperson

The Principal’s Child Protection Oversight Report was completed and signed
The Board reviewed updates on Admissions for 25/26 school year

The Board received updates relating to staff

The Board received updates relating to PTA fundraising initiatives

The Board reviewed all correspondence to date

The Board received an update on finance

The Board discussed the new proposed playground

The Board received an update on planned activities for the school year

Our School Improvement Plan will focus on Wellbeing for pupils and staff



